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Friday 2nd February 
2024

Please could we remind parents to telephone or email the school before 9am to notify us of any 
absence. admin@st-laurenceprimary.com 01584 872766. If we do not hear from you children will be 
marked as unauthorised.

Parents Evening 
After half term we will be holding face to face 
parents' evenings. These will take place on 
Tuesday 20th February and Thursday 22nd 
February. The booking system will open on 
Monday 5th February for you to be able to 
book a slot.

Courtesy Cup

This week's Courtesy Cup winner is Erin from Year 
one, she was noticed for her beautiful manners in 

the dinner hall.
Today, the children in school took part 

in an NSPCC assembly.  In this 

assembly, they discussed different ways 

children could be hurt and what to do if 

they are worried about it;

Speak out, stay safe

Thank you to all those who attended the 
PTA Film nights, we raised a fantastic 
£340 and the children had a wonderful 
time

KS1 –VIP’s 
 If your child is in ‘Lions Team’ then they can come to school on Friday February 9th in 
their own clothes. As winners they will treated like VIP’s with special seats in the classroom, extra play 
time and seats at the top table in the lunch hall. 

Pre-loved and lost property
All of our pre-loved school uniform and any lost property that has not been claimed has 
been collected by Volunteers at the Rockspring community centre. They run a Ludlow 
community hub drop in on Mondays 9am – 11am weekly. 
We will keep lost property for a week before being collected, we will not pass on any 
uniform that is labelled and named.

http://www.st-laurenceprimary.com/


Dinham Herald
Bringing you the latest news from St Laurence’s Primary School

Year 2 Multi 

Skills Festival

This week, all of year 2 have been to a 

multi skills festival at the leisure centre. 

It was run by some of the year 7 children 

from the high school. 

When asked, Izzy said that she really 

enjoyed throwing the bean bags at a 

target whilst Felicity thought that all the 

exercise was really energising and she 

enjoyed the rolling tasks in particular. 

Alice reports that the organisation was 

excellent and Josh, like Felicity, enjoyed 

the rolling activities. 

The children were fantastic and a credit 

to us with their behaviour. They took 

part in lots of games involving lots of 

different throwing activities. This 

included a lot of aiming with rolling the 

ball; changing the strength they used to 

make the ball land in a target area to 

score points and using under arm and 

over arm throws - well done, year two.

Mrs Caine

St Laurence Success

Year 3 took part in a football tournament at 

Ludlow High school. 

Hockey

Year 5 and 6 have completed their final 

session of hockey at Moor Park this 

week. They have been absolutely 

fantastic and we have some budding 

hockey stars in the making. 

This has been a wonderful opportunity 

for them and please if they are 

interested, have a look at taking them 

along to Ludlow Hockey club training 

which is held at Moor Park.

Mrs Siddons



DAY CLUB AVAILABLE TO LIMIT      COST PER 

WEEK  

LEADER NUMBER OF 

WEEKS 

Monday 

3.15 –

4.30pn

Cookery
Y2 & Y3  - 8th Jan – 5th Feb

Y5 & Y6   - 19th Feb – 18th March 
8 £3.50 Mrs Powell

1 X 5 weeks

1 X 5 weeks 

Cross Country
KS2

(Y3– Y6)
25 £3.50

Mrs Brayne

Mrs James
10 weeks 

Tuesday

3.15 –

4.30pm

Netball Y5 & Y6 15 £3.50 Mrs Siddons 10 weeks

Orchestra 

‘Stompers’

KS2

You must be able to play an instrument
FREE Mr Bennett

Thursday 

3.15 –

4.30pm
Tag Rugby

Y5 & Y6 – 11th Jan – 8th Feb. 

Y3 & Y4 – 22nd Feb – 21st March
20 £3.50 Mr Tisdale

1 x 5 weeks

1 x 5 weeks

Thursday 
Pom Cheer 

Y5 & Y6 15 £3.50 Miss Canvin 10 weeks

Thursday

Netball Y3 & Y4 15 £3.50
Mrs Holtom

Mrs Angell
10 weeks

Friday

3.15 -

4.30pm
Football

Y3 & Y4 – 12th Jan – 9th Feb

Y5 & Y6 –23rd Feb – 22nd March.
25 £3.50 Mr O’Reilly

1 x 5 weeks

1 x 5 weeks 

After School Clubs – Spring 24

FULL

FULL

FULL

FULL

Children wishing to join multiple clubs; the first club will be £3.50 a week any additional club will be offered at £1.00 a week 

giving a reduction of £2.50 on a second club.

Those children entitled to Pupil Premium will be offered a subsidy.

Please complete the reply slip if you would like your child to attend any of the clubs this term – your child’s place will be 

confirmed once you have made your payment. Payments are non-refundable.

Children wishing to attend Clubs must complete and return the form below ASAP to avoid disappointment.

Children will only be notified if they have not been successful and will be placed on a reserve list.

Some clubs have a limit on places. Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis.

Please collect your child from the main entrance where the person running the club will dismiss them. In order to help the 

members of staff running the club, please arrive on time to collect your child.  Unless you have stated we will assume your 

child is being collected.

Clubs will run from Monday 8th January to Friday 22nd March unless otherwise stated. 



Diary Dates

February
5th – 9th  Year 6 Bikeability
8th  Year 4 Swimming

12th – 16th  Half Term

20th  Parents Evening YR–Y6 – Face to Face
22nd  Year 3 Swimming
22nd  Parents Evening YR-Y6 – Face to Face 
28th  Year 6 Class Assembly 
29th  Year 3 Swimming

March
6th  Year 2 Class Assembly
6th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
7th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
7th  Year 3 Swimming
8th  Year 5 Pioneer Centre
8th  PTA Bingo TBC
13th  Year 1 Class Assembly
14th  Year 3 Swimming
15th  Year 1 Ludlow Castle Visit
21st  Year 3 Swimming

25th 5th April Easter Holidays

April
8th  PD Day

June
20th  Year 6 Hereford Cathedral 
26th-28th  Year 6 London Trip
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